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July 27, 2022

Re: Mask Wearing

Dear Staff,

I hope you are well and enjoying the summer. Please be advised that as per our Board Policy No.
5141.10, during periods of a High Activity Level as published in the NJDOH COVID-19 Activity
Level Report, mask wearing is required. Therefore, effective Thursday, July 28, 2022, all
employees, Pre-K through grade 12 students, and visitors are required to wear face coverings in
all district facilities, school grounds, and buses.

We will continue to monitor the NJDOH COVID-19 Activity Level Report for the most current
information. When Passaic County is in the moderate or below range, the mask mandate will be
lifted.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Please stay safe!
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